
Posted 20050209 

NOTICE 
 
To:  All Residents 
From:  Roger Taylor, Strata Council 
Re:   Annual Inspection 
 
Please be advised that our annual building 
inspection will be commencing next week, starting 
Monday February 14, 2005. 
 
The inspection crew will be reviewing a number of 
areas, including balconies, around windows, and 
flashing corners.  During the inspection, some 
areas may require removal of stucco in order to 
perform a more thorough investigation.   
 
We apologize for any inconvenience the 
inspection may cause.  Should you have any 
questions regarding this notice, please do not 
hesitate to call me at 383-9061. 
 
Thanks. 

 


